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MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD OF SCHOOL 
 

Next week is Activities Week for Years 7, 8 and 9 and we have planned various activities and of course Sports Day. Year 
10 also have their Careers Week next week.  Please may we remind you on Tuesday 13th July the children who have 
activities in school should arrive at school for an 11:30am start. The children who have external activities should arrive at 
the time stated for their chosen activity. 
 

Well done to the Year 9 cricket team for their win against Wallington Boy's Grammar School on Monday. I am very much 
looking forward to the final of the County Cup cricket against Weydon School this Monday and wish the Year 9 cricket team 
the best of luck! 
 

Next Friday is the end of term and it will be an early finish at 12.05pm. 
 

Stay safe and well.  
 

Mr Alexander 
 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
 

Tuesday 13th July 
 
Friday 16th July  
 

 

Year 10 Reigate College Taster Day 
 
END OF TERM  
 

 

SPOTLIGHT 
 

YEAR 7 
 

Shreetej Shama for his organisation and running of an extra-curricular club this term. 
 

YEAR 8 
 

Well done Year 8 for handling what has been a challenging two years with great enthusiasm. 
We wish them all the best as they move up the school and start their GCSEs. Mr Jones, Mrs 
Singleton and Mr Marsh. 
 

YEAR 9 
 

India Perfitt for her amazing singing performance in her music exam. 
 

YEAR 10 
 

Eva Peters for her resilience over the past few months and in particular throughout her Mock Exams. 
 

 
ARTIST OF THE WEEK 
 

JACK WALLER 
 
A huge well done to Jack who has painted this large scale 
landscape at home. Jack has been inspired by British artist 
David Hockney. Well done Jack and thanks for bringing it in 
to show us!  We can’t wait to see what you do next!  
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REIGATE SCHOOL INSTAGRAM  
 

We want to say a huge thank you for all the support you have given to the Reigate School Instagram page this year. The 
page has become our virtual exhibition space, and this year more than ever we have learnt how important it is to get 
creative and share our work. We will be taking a little break over the summer holidays, we are looking forward to sharing 
lots of exciting art work next term.  
 

Here are a few of our most ‘liked’ pieces from the last year.  

 
 

YEAR 9 COUNTY CUP CRICKET 

 
With a number of schools having to withdraw from this year's competition, Reigate 
School were drawn against Wallington Boy's Grammar School in a quarter-final on 
Monday 5th July.  
 

Having won the toss, our captain James Brewis chose to bat on what looked a good 
wicket. Immediately James and the other opening batsman Gareth Glover made an 
attacking start scoring numerous boundaries on our way to 24 runs off the first three 
overs. After losing Gareth, Luke Hirchfield came in and steadied the ship, fending off 
the opening bowlers and then two talented spinners in the middle overs. We rotated 
the strike well allowing James to play some more attacking strokes. Luke was out for 
13 but had fended off some excellent bowling. The middle order helped support James 
to a career high score of 64, including two sixes. This was particularly impressive as 
the bowling attack was disciplined throughout giving away only two extras and limiting 
our score to 104 off 20 overs, competitive but certainly within range for the opposition. 
 

Our pacy opening bowlers of Harry Roberts and James Brewis started strongly picking 
up crucial early wickets and limiting the run rate. However, the opposition had one 
opening batsman who was clearly very talented with a strong technique. Gareth Glover clean bowled him with his very first 
ball which then opened up the middle order to the talents of our spin attack. Luke Hirchfield picked up three wickets, whilst 
Jack Walmsley impressed with two of the best overs of leg spin I have seen with numerous unplayable deliveries. The 
opposition were strong and batted all the way down to 11, however we also bowled tight with very few extras offered up and 
all our catches held. Wallington needed 20 runs off the last over, but fell some way short, resulting in an impressive victory 
for Reigate against a disciplined side from Wallington. This result means we qualify for the semi-finals against                
Hinchley Wood, who unfortunately have had to withdraw due to a Covid outbreak in Year 9 and the whole year group have 
needed to isolate. Reigate School are therefore through to the final against Weydon School, scheduled to be played on 
Monday 12th July at Leigh Cricket Club. Fingers crossed we can bring home the silverware to end what has been a testing 
year!  
 
Mr Strachan 
 



SINGING EXAMS 
 

 
UNIVERSITY OF WEST LONDON – SINGING EXAMS 
 
Over 20 children will have taken part in Musical Theatre and Popular Music Exams 
before the end of term. We have had some wonderful results so far and are looking 
forward to some excellent performances this weekend. Well done to all the children 
who have taken part and thank you to the teachers who have worked so hard to 
achieve the highest levels for these children. 
 

 
MFL COMPETITION 

 

 
 

 
LOST PROPERTY 
 

All lost property not collected by the end of term will be recycled.  The children can search the lost property room at any 
time, although more valuable items are kept within Student Services.  On the last week of term, all non-valuable items will 
be displayed on a table outside Student Services. All named lost property will be returned to the children. 
 

 
WHAT BRAC DID….. 

 
Hi pals 
 
I was not in school on Thursday but was busy at home supervising the neighbour’s builders! 
 
I hope you all have a lovely summer and I look forward to seeing you all in September.  
 
Brac 

 
 

 
 

 



YEAR 7 ENGLISH 
 

7SA English have written some fantastic poems for a project called Into the Green. The project is run by Oxford University 
Bodelian Library to celebrate the Botanical Gardens 400th anniversary. Any poems that are selected will be published on 
their website, and also collected into a booklet for the Botanical Gardens to give to visitors.  
 

We will find out in September if any of the children’s poems have been chosen. 
 

Ms Barnes 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



REIGATE SCHOOL SUMMER MUSICAL 
  

 
  

 
VOCAB EXPRESS 
Vocab Express is an online package that aims to help children 
learn vocabulary independently for French and Spanish. The 
children are motivated to compete by a points-based system.  All 
the vocabulary on the website is from the AQA exam board word 
list and could potentially appear on their GCSE exam papers.  The 
children have been given usernames and passwords by their 
class teachers. 

 
Modern Foreign Languages Department 

 
 

2nd July – 9th July Challenge – Congratulations to the following children: 
 

 
Year 7 

 

Elissia Reynolds 13,520 
Sophia Caldwell 7,380 

Hermione Berrett-Carter 4,560 
Joanna Frampton 4,415 

Toby Bamford 1,570 
 

 
Year 8 

 
Afua Larbi-Yeboa 12,125 
Nila Nasekhian 10,195 

Kiki Timson 7,845 
Amy Bloomfield 4,930 
Poppy Packham 4,285 

 
Year 9 

 
Maddy Friday 13,330 

Tilly Richardson 10,860 
Nandini Joshi 9,965 
Oscar Leary 8,420 

Raven Cheung 7,000 

 
Year 10 

 
Anya Sedgwick 29, 300 

Christian Larbi-Yeboa 13,190 
Cailen Harrap 9,925 
Sayem Ahmed 7,865 
Kayla O’Neill 5,545 

 
EDUCAKE 
 

Congratulations to the following children who have 
answered the most questions on Educake this academic 
year. 
 

 
 

7th September – 9th July 
 

 

Year 7  
 

Elissia Reynolds 
Rohan Shetty 

Tyler Giles 
Harry Boothe 
Sydney Ford 

Cathryn-Ann Tonks 
Rafan Rhoad 
India Miller 

Dylan Humphry 
Joseph Smith 

 

Year 8 
 

Claudia D'Angelo 
Isabelle Davies 

Lulietta Bramham 
David Alexandre Ramos 

Louise Batt 
Zoe Smith 

Jessica Green 
Henry Gardener 

Ella-Louise Bentley 
Isabella Cserenyecz 

 

Year 9 
 

Nandini Joshi 
Jessica Scriven 
Anna Mitchell 

Amelia Hawley 
Sienna Gardener 

Matthew Ainsworth 
Luke Hirchfield 

India Perfitt 
Sophie Milne 
Luke Arnell 

 

Year 10 
 

Coco Matthewson 
Jessica Leary 
Cailen Harrap 

Katy Bailey 
Emily Gobin 

Jasmine Gibson 
Zara Noor 
Eva Grist 

Felipe Brasil 
Alfie Vodden 

 



EDUCAKE STARS  
 

       

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
HEGARTYMATHS 

 
Congratulations to the following children who have clocked 
up the most learning hours on HegartyMaths over the 
Easter break and this week. 

 
 

 
 
 

2nd July – 9th July Top Correct Answers 
 

 
Year 7 

 
Keira Nekitsing 

Sude Aylar-Smith 
Kieran Clarke 

Griffin McGrath 
Boris Borisov 

Elissia Reynolds 
Daisy Plowman 

Angela Libin 
Evie Waite 

Darcie-Mai Harrison 

 
Year 8 

 
Jack Sherlock 
Omar Khalil 
Izzy Davies 

Robyn Rooney 
Libby Finnigan 
Kristian Sadler 

Freddie Wakeford 
Kian Cope 

Isobel Garland 
Lucy Wastell 

 
Year 9 

 
Alba Lawrence-Virgillito 

Isabelle Walker 
Seb Hooper 

Mollie-Ann Norris-Akehurst 
Madeleine Powell 

Abbi Prentice 
Callie Blanchard 

Ramatoulie Saidy 
Spencer Hawley 
Khadeeja Khan 

 
Year 10 

 

Emily Dansie-Smith 
Alex Cheung 

Abigail Kennedy 
Rudy Nash 
Rhys Wood 

Eleanor March 
Eva Smallman 
Evie Stockton 
Amal Bazzar 
JR Van Zyl 

 
 

Year 7 

Year 8 

Year 9 

Year 10 

Congratulations to the following children 
who have answered the most questions on 
Educake this year and have achieved Gold, 

Silver or Bronze! 



CAREERS 

 

We have a careers section on the school website which contains useful information regarding college open events, up and 
coming careers events at Reigate School, details regarding apprenticeships and how to search and apply for them along 
with links to useful websites. There is also a link to a quiz which is fun to take and will give children an idea of what kind of 
careers will suit their personalities. Go to Academic-Careers or Academic-Option at post 16 for details of local college open 
events.  Below are some other very useful websites which have plenty of information regarding further education, 
apprenticeships and careers choices plus interview techniques and many other tips. 
 

www.barclayslifeskills.com 

 
www.apprenticeships.org.uk www.allaboutschoolleavers.co.uk 

 

 

www.icould.com 

 

 

THE PARENT PERSPECTIVE 

 

Do you listen to podcasts? 
 
The Parent Perspective is a new podcast series - a new collaboration 
between Not Going To Uni and Amazing Apprenticeships. 
 
The podcast will tackle the challenges parents and carers are currently 
facing in trying to support their children with career advice and 
guidance, and provide a space for listeners to explore which careers 
are available today and to be inspired by the many organisations and 
trusted experts working with young people in the UK. 
 
The short introductory episode is now live, and features a brief 
conversation with Conor Cotton and Anna Morrison CBE as well as 
more information on what to expect from our first few episodes. Listen 
at  The Parent Perspective • A podcast on Anchor  
 

 

 

 

 
MENTAL HEALTH CRISIS LINE 

 
 
New Mental Health Crisis Line 
  
A new 24/7 mental health crisis line for children, young 
people and their families and carers in Surrey has 
launched. 

  

The freephone number - 0800 915 4644 – is available for children and young people up to the age of 18, including those 
with Special Educational Needs and Disability (SEND). 

 
The new crisis line provides emotional wellbeing support, advice, and signposting to a range of community services for 
children, young people and their families and carers who are in a mental health crisis. The number is available to those 
who are already receiving mental health services, and also for those who are not. No referral is needed. 

  

The crisis line is staffed by a team of experienced, trained call handlers and mental health nurses. 

A key aim of the crisis line is to help support young people, carers and families within their own homes and in the 
community and, whenever possible, help avoid the need for children and young people to go to hospital in a crisis. 

 
 

http://www.barclayslifeskills.com/
http://www.apprenticeships.org.uk/
http://www.allaboutschoolleavers.co.uk/
http://www.icould.com/
https://anchor.fm/theparentperspective
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCJSu7-6Wi8kCFcE_FAodSg8J1g&url=http://www.fcbusiness.co.uk/news/article/newsitem=2390/title=karren+brady+launches+barclays+lifeskills+programme&bvm=bv.107406026,d.d24&psig=AFQjCNHnyAqlXpAm3Ro4swSnnryM7IQxSw&ust=1447427790012847
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOz7u_WYi8kCFUw8FAodUmwOyQ&url=https://apprenticeshipvacancymatchingservice.lsc.gov.uk/navms/forms/Vacancy/SearchVacancy.aspx&psig=AFQjCNHmMMZStU2VAOzr9ZYYcbfKBpjcuw&ust=1447427961099813
http://www.allaboutschoolleavers.co.uk/


NOTICES  

 
For children aged between 11 and 19 there is a ChatHealth Service available 
provided by the Surrey School Nursing Service. 

 

For more information please visit the website  
https://childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk/ChatHealth 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SAFEGUARDING 
 

 

 

Thinkuknow is an education programme from the National Crime Agency’s CEOP Command.  
Since 2006, Thinkuknow has been keeping children and young people safe by providing 
education about sexual abuse and sexual exploitation.  Thinkuknow is unique.  It is 
underpinned by the latest intelligence about child sex offending from CEOP Command.  
Thinkuknow aims to ensure that everyone has access to this practical information – children, 
young people, their parents and carers and the professionals who work with them.  Alongside 
the Thinkuknow website the programme provides educational resources, including films, 
cartoons and lesson plans, to help parent/carers and professionals raise young people’s 
awareness.   https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 
 

 
 

VACANCIES 

 
 ADMINISTRATION ASSISTANT REQUIRED  
 

As a large three form entry primary school that is part of the Greensand Multi-Academy 
Trust, we are looking to appoint an enthusiastic and motivated Administration Assistant in 
the School Office with outstanding personal, organisational and computing skills. 
 

The successful candidate will: 
 

 Have experience of administration in a relevant setting 

 Have good ICT skills, including Microsoft Word and Excel 

 Possess good basic literacy and numeracy skills (to GCSE level or above) 

 Have well developed interpersonal skills and be keen to work as part of a team 
 

The hours of work are 30 hours per week, term time only, Monday – Friday 830am-330pm (with an hour for lunch, unpaid). 
 

The role is on Greensand pay scale 1, FTE Annual Salary £17,489, Pro rata £12,216 The contract will be on a permanent 
basis. 
 

The closing date for applications will be 12pm Thursday 15th July 2021. 
 

Interviews are planned for Tuesday 20th July 2021. 
 

Start date: 2nd September 2021 
 

Milton Mount Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all staff and 
volunteers to share this commitment.  The successful candidate will be subject to successful references, qualification 
check, health clearance and will be asked to complete a disqualification by association declaration.   
 

Please note, because of the nature of this job, if you are successful in your application you will be subject to an Enhanced 
Disclosure and Barring Service check.  This will be done by means of applying for an ‘Enhanced Disclosure’.  Disclosures 
include details of cautions, reprimands or final warnings as well as convictions, spent or unspent. 
 

If you would be interested in applying, please download an application form from our website www.miltonmount.co.uk. 
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NOTICES 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


